
Guidelines for the naming rights for the Entire Floor 
 
Dear Members of GMCANA, 
 
As you are all aware, the construction of our latest, and huge, philanthropic project at our Alma 
Mater - KANURI - GMCANA M.C.H. CENTRE at GGH - is progressing very well.  We have already 
issued guidelines for our Naming Rights Program for acknowledging donations from everyone.   
 
Recently we added Naming Rights for every Floor in the name of a Class - with a donation of 
$500,000 or more for each floor - (e.g.: "Third Floor donated by Class of 1962"). This sign will be 
at the entrance to the particular Floor, followed by names of donors from the Class who each 
contributed $50,000 or more towards this Floor on the same plaque, in order of the amount 
donated. Donations to other areas of MCH Centre do not count towards this minimum of $50K. 
 This stipulation became unavoidable to avoid excessive number of names on the plaque on 
each floor that vitiates the "Health" of the MCH Centre itself (like 50 to 150 names at the 
entrance of each floor!).  
 
This does not mean that the 4 Floors remaining are reserved for “Class” donations!!  It only applies IF 
one Class alumni come together on their own (like the Class of 1962 did).  All the Floors are open for all 
alumni. Any one person or a few can donate $500,000 and have the floor named after him/her/them!!” 
 
However, all total donations of $2,000 or more by any donor towards this Floor &/or any part 
of MCH Centre is acknowledged on the Donor Wall - in order of the amount of money donated. 
 
Credit goes to Class of 1962 who started this idea of "each Class donating in the name of the 
Class".  Hope is for the other Classes to emulate this plan and sponsor the remaining 4 Floors - 
with one person donating $500,000, or, all Class members donating together the same or more 
amount. Alumni who already donated to different areas of MCH Centre, but now want to be 
part of a Class for a Floor (and if they do not want to donate more) need to note that 'that 
previous donation' does not count towards recognition of their name of that previous area any 
longer - (since that can be 'sold'  
to Other generous Alumni).  However, if they do donate additional amount, it will be 
recognized per the guidelines and the total of all donations together acknowledged on the 
Donor Wall. 
 
We are sure all of you understand the complex nature of fundraising and Naming Rights 
allotment in this multi-million dollar project; and of course we have no doubt this will be 
accomplished by our most generous GMC Alumni.  Thanks a Million!!! 
 
 
Building Committee,  
KANURI - GMCANA M.C.H. CENTRE 
 


